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Departments of Labor, Health and Human
Services, Education, and related
agencies appropriations for 1989
This comprehensive management manual brings
together a holistic philosophy of health
care, an overview of good business practices,
and guidelines for compliance to national and
international hospital accreditation
standards. Chapters cover conceptual
frameworks for health service delivery,
strategic planning, good governance,
financial management, human resource
management, and continuous quality
improvement. The philosophy of Ubuntu, the
African notion that everyone in a community
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is responsible for the welfare of its
members, is also discussed as a necessary
consideration in all heath care decisions.

Basic Concepts of Health Care Human
Resource Management
From the authors of the bestselling
Introduction to Health Care Management comes
this compendium of 101 case studies that
illustrate the challenges related to managing
the healthcare services. Segmented by topic
and setting, these cases span the full
spectrum of issues that can arise in a
variety of health care services settings.
With a writing style that is lively and
engaging, undergraduates in healthcare
management, nursing, public administration,
public health, gerontology, and allied health
programs will find themselves absorbed in
stories that bring to life the common issues
encountered by healthcare managers every day.
In addition, students in graduate programs
will find the materials theory-based and
thought provoking examples of real world
scenarios. This book offers: • 101 cuttingedge cases written by experts in the field •
Identification of primary and secondary
settings for cases • Discussion questions for
each case • Additional resources for students
with each case • Teaching/learning methods
such as role play
Page 3/29

Bookmark File PDF The Health Care Managers
Human Resources Handbook
Healthcare Human Resource Management
First multi-year cumulation covers six years:
1965-70.

Strategic Human Resource Management in
Health Care
A practical guide for first-line supervisor,
middle managers or department heads who must
direct the activities of health care
professionals.

Umiker's Management Skills for the New
Health Care Supervisor
"It is a provocative and useful
ideas and historic perspectives
current and applicable. It is a
contribution to the health care

compendium of
that are
worthy
literature."

Umiker's Management Skills for the New
Health Care Supervisor
Healthcare management is changing. Do you
know which direction it's headed? HEALTHCARE
HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT, 3E is written to
be relevant to you, whether you're a student
or currently working in healthcare. This text
is current, topical, and informative. No
matter your status, this is the human
resources and healthcare textbook you need to
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stay ahead of the curve. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.

Human Resources for Health
This concise, reader-friendly, introductory
healthcare management text covers a wide
variety of healthcare settings, from
hospitals to nursing homes and clinics.
Filled with examples to engage the reader’s
imagination, the important issues in
healthcare management, such as ethics, cost
management, strategic planning and marketing,
information technology, and human resources,
are all thoroughly covered.

Cases in Health Care Management
Human resources are the bedrock of healthcare
organizations. Yet healthcare faces severe
staffing shortages, both as a result of the
aging population and workforce and because of
wide disparities in the geographic
distribution of workers. To attract and
retain this increasingly scarce resource and
to inspire the best from their employees
healthcare managers must know how to develop,
nurture, and coach their staff for success.
Fundamentals of Human Resources in Healthcare
takes a back-to-basics approach to workforce
management, presenting proven best practices
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and evidence-based strategies. It sets forth
fundamental concepts that will help
healthcare managers succeed at the most
important and challenging part of their job:
managing people. This new edition puts human
resources in the context of today s
healthcare environment, with all of its
rapid, ongoing, and unprecedented changes.
Thoroughly revised and updated, it includes:
A new chapter on enhancing diversity and
inclusion in healthcare organizations
Expanded material on physician compensation,
including changes in incentives; compensation
practices in patient-centered medical homes
and accountable care organizations; and
challenges in measuring physician
productivity Revised and updated content on
the legal and regulatory environment of human
resources management, including sexual
harassment, electronic monitoring and
workplace searches, and termination A new
chapter on human resources management
practices that support quality improvement
and patient safety initiatives Current
developments in union organizing and union
membership in healthcare organizations
Written for current and aspiring managers
throughout a healthcare organization not just
those employed in the human resources
department this book establishes a vision in
which everyone is a human resources manager.

Financial Management of Health Care
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Organizations
The topic of health care management has
escalated to one of the most widely discussed
and debated topics in the health care
industry, MBA programs, and in the field of
medicine in general. In the 1980s, the
industry was relatively stable and the need
for combining business acumen with medicine
was less than today. However, as we enter the
21st century, the need for applying business
and management skills to the health care
industry is stronger than ever. This
Encyclopedia covers every topic a medical
professional, institutional administrator, or
MBA student would need to know about the
business of health care. Key Features * Over
600 entries * More than 160 expert
contributors from the fields of medicine,
public health, business * Tables on medical
degrees, medical specialties, medical
organizations, health care acronyms, medical
legislation * Unites the business and medical
worlds, and spans the academic, corporate,
and governmental arenas Topics Covered
Accounting and Activity-Based Costing /
Economics / Finance / Health Policy / Human
Resources / Information Technology /
Institutions and Organizations /
International Health Care Issues / Legal and
Regulatory Issues / Managed Care / Marketing
and Customer Value / Operations and Decision
Making / Pharmaceuticals and Clinical Trials
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/ Quality / Statistics and Data Mining /
Strategy

Managing the Health Care Professional
Research in Personnel and Human Resources
Management is designed to promote theory and
research on important substantive and
methodological topics in the field of human
resources management.

Human Resources Management for Health
Care Organizations
Management Principles for Health
Professionals is a practical guide for new or
future practicing healthcare managers. The
customary activities of the
manager--planning, organizing, decision
making, staffing, motivating, and
budgeting--are succinctly defined, explained,
and presented with detailed examples drawn
from a variety of health care settings.
Students will learn proven management
concepts, techniques, models, and tools for
managing individuals or teams with skill and
ease. The Sixth Edition is loaded with allnew examples from real-world healthcare
settings and covers many current topics such
as: ? Emerging implications of the Patient
Protection and Affordable Care Act of 2010. ?
A template to track the areas of impact of
this major law is presented; this enables a
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manager to identify the topics to monitor and
to prepare responses to changes as they
unfold. ? Developments concerning electronic
health record initiatives ? Adapting and
revitalizing one's career; ? Information
concerning various staffing alternatives such
as outsourcing and telecommuting, and updates
the material concerning job descriptions and
their application. New material has been
added in the section on consultant's
contracts and reports. ? Patient privacy and
the detection and prevention of medical
identity theft, and much more.

Human Resource Management in Health
Care
This practical, hands-on book introduces
human resources to those who are preparing to
work in any area of health care or health
service. Written for practitioners and
students in all disciplines related to
health, it covers important topics such as
recruitment, training, termination, legal
issues, labor unions, and more. Each chapter
is introduced by a case study related to the
material that follows. The case study is
resolved at the conclusion of each chapter
along with expert commentary and practical
suggestions that can be used in the real
world. Chapters also feature learning
objectives, discussion points, and questions
to ponder. Many examples and a number of
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sample forms and documents are included. The
Second Edition has been completely reorganized to reflect a better chapter flow
and organization. It also offers: All data
updated throughout New section on health care
legislation New section in each chapter,
Customer Service Box, that emphasizes the
importance of customer service in the context
of the material presented in the chapter.
Completely revised instructor ancillary
material."

Health Care Comes Home
Heath care is a service, and like other
service industries, it is labor intensive.
Current health service reforms have given
self-governing NHS Trusts an extensive range
of new possibilities for direct staff
management. Human Resources in Health Care: A
Manager's Guide provides up-to-date,
practical advice on people management,
specifically within the health sector. It
presents clear, practical guidelines and
ideas that challenge and improve staff
management. Learning outcomes, activities,
case studies and check lists have been
included, encouraging the reader to put new
ideas into action. Written by a senior
practitioner, this comprehensive book is an
essential guide for all NHS managers dealing
with the day-to-day issues of people
management. It offers ideas and strategies
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for more effective management of staff, and
considers methods and approaches for
improvement. Key features are: *Written in a
clear, accessible style *Provides
comprehensive details on skill mix and
performance management *Focuses on issues and
problems specific to health care personnel
management *Presents a managerial view

Understanding Health Care Management
This new edition of Financial Management of
Health Care Organizations offers an
introduction to the most-used tools and
techniques of health care financial
management, including health care accounting
and financial statements; managing cash,
billings and collections; making major
capital investments; determining cost and
using cost information in decision-making;
budgeting and performance measurement; and
pricing. Now completely updated, this book
provides students with the practical, up-todate tools they need to succeed in this
dynamic field. Provides an introduction to
the most-used tools and techniques of health
care management. Additional questions and
problems for the chapters. Updated
perspectives throughout the text.
Instructor's Manual available on CD-ROM
including all exhibits in PowerPoint and
Excel, answers to all problems in PowerPoint
and Excel, and working spreadsheet models of
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exhibits and selected problems for classroom
use. Accompanying website features links to
related websites, glossary, and downloadable
Instructor's Manual and sample chapters.
www.blackwellpublishing.com/zelman

Human Resources in Health Care: A
Manager's Guide
Strategic management of HR in health care is
important in delivering high-quality patient
care. This volume of Advances in Health Care
Management which focuses on Human Resource
Management aims to explore the strategic role
that HRM can play in delivering high quality
and affordable health care.

Current Catalog
Basic Concepts of Health Care Human Resource
Management is a comprehensive overview of the
role of Human Resource Management (HRM) in
all aspects of healthcare management.
Beginning with a survey of HRM, from its
beginnings to present-day trends, the text
moves on to cover state and federal
healthcare laws, codes of ethics, staffing
organizations, training and development,
employee relations, and long-term planning.

Managing Human Resources in Health Care
Organizations
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In this analysis of the global workforce, the
Joint Learning Initiative, a consortium of
more than 100 health leaders, proposes that
mobilization and strengthening of human
resources for health, neglected yet critical,
is central to combating health crises in some
of the world's poorest countries and for
building sustainable health systems
everywhere. Worker shortage, skill mix
imbalance, maldistribution, negative work
environments, and weak knowledge bases
challenge nearly all countries. Especially in
the poorest countries, the workforce is under
assault by a triple threat of HIV/AIDS, outmigration, and inadequate investment.
Effective country strategies should be
launched and backed by international
reinforcement. These include urgently
mobilizing one million more health workers
for Africa, and focusing efforts on the
unremunerated community-level health workers,
the majority of whom are women. Ultimately,
the crisis in human resources is a shared
problem requiring shared responsibility for
cooperative action. Alliances for action are
recommended to strengthen the performance of
all actors while expanding space and energy
for new ones.

Introduction to Health Care Management
Experts estimate that as many as 98,000
people die in any given year from medical
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errors that occur in hospitals. That's more
than die from motor vehicle accidents, breast
cancer, or AIDS--three causes that receive
far more public attention. Indeed, more
people die annually from medication errors
than from workplace injuries. Add the
financial cost to the human tragedy, and
medical error easily rises to the top ranks
of urgent, widespread public problems. To Err
Is Human breaks the silence that has
surrounded medical errors and their
consequence--but not by pointing fingers at
caring health care professionals who make
honest mistakes. After all, to err is human.
Instead, this book sets forth a national
agenda--with state and local
implications--for reducing medical errors and
improving patient safety through the design
of a safer health system. This volume reveals
the often startling statistics of medical
error and the disparity between the incidence
of error and public perception of it, given
many patients' expectations that the medical
profession always performs perfectly. A
careful examination is made of how the
surrounding forces of legislation,
regulation, and market activity influence the
quality of care provided by health care
organizations and then looks at their
handling of medical mistakes. Using a
detailed case study, the book reviews the
current understanding of why these mistakes
happen. A key theme is that legitimate
liability concerns discourage reporting of
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errors--which begs the question, "How can we
learn from our mistakes?" Balancing
regulatory versus market-based initiatives
and public versus private efforts, the
Institute of Medicine presents wide-ranging
recommendations for improving patient safety,
in the areas of leadership, improved data
collection and analysis, and development of
effective systems at the level of direct
patient care. To Err Is Human asserts that
the problem is not bad people in health
care--it is that good people are working in
bad systems that need to be made safer.
Comprehensive and straightforward, this book
offers a clear prescription for raising the
level of patient safety in American health
care. It also explains how patients
themselves can influence the quality of care
that they receive once they check into the
hospital. This book will be vitally important
to federal, state, and local health policy
makers and regulators, health professional
licensing officials, hospital administrators,
medical educators and students, health
caregivers, health journalists, patient
advocates--as well as patients themselves.
First in a series of publications from the
Quality of Health Care in America, a project
initiated by the Institute of Medicine

Management Principles for Health
Professionals
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This innovative text will be useful for
students and as a reference for
practitioners. Each chapter will begin with a
case study that focuses on the topical
material of the chapter. the case study will
be resolved at the conclusion of the chapter.
In addition to references used in the
chapter, each chapter will have a resources
section for books, periodicals, websites and
organizations.

Research in Personnel and Human
Resources Management
This collection of case studies is designed
for use in both undergraduate and graduate
courses in health care administration. With
contributions from a range of experts
including present and former CEOs,
consultants, public health officials, systems
executives, departmental managers,
architects, planners and entrepreneurs, this
robust classroom resource brings together
practical, real world examples of issues and
topics that are critical to understanding the
complex field of health care management.

Human Resources For Health In Europe
The third edition of Strategic Human
Resources Management In Health Services
Organizations articulates the links that
exist among strategy, organizational design
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and behavior, and human resources management:
It not only describes human resources
functions within organizations but also
provides a model of major organizational
components that shape the human resources
options available for health services
managers. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.

Human Resource Management in Health
Care
Introduction to Health Care Management is an
introductory principles of health care
management book developed speci?cally for
undergraduate health administration programs.
Covering a wide variety of healthcare
settings, from hospitals to nursing homes,
this essential text contains numerous case
studies. This indispensable book covers key
areas such as ethics, cost management,
strategic planning and marketing, information
technology, and human resources.

Health Care Service Management
Introduction to Health Care Management
This book is a comprehensive guide to the
essential areas of health care human
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resources management, and is an immediately
useful practical handbook for practitioners
as well as a textbook for use health care
management programs. Written by the authors
of Handbook for the New Health Care Manager
and Human Resources Management for Public and
Nonprofit Organizations, the book covers the
context of human resources management in the
unique health care business arena from a
strategic perspective includes SHRM and human
resources planning, organizational culture
and assessment, and the legal environment of
human resources management. Managing
volunteers and job analysis performance
appraisal instruments, training and
development programs, and recruitment,
targeted selection and hiring techniques are
covered. Compensation policies and practices,
employer-provided benefits management,
implementation of training and organizational
development programs, as well as labormanagement relations for health care
organizations and healthcare human resource
information technology are covered, with
practical examples and proven strategies
amply provided in each chapter.

The Role of Human Factors in Home
Health Care
Human Resources in Healthcare: Managing for
Success, Second Edition presents the
techniques and practices behind effectively
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managing people?the healthcare industry?s
most important asset. It provides the
concepts and practical tools necessary for
meeting the unique challenge of managing
healthcare employees. A comprehensive
resource, the book covers fundamental topics
such as performance management and employee
rights as well as more timely issues such as
nurse workload management and managing
diversity.This edition includes new
information about:? Healthcare workforce
planning, nurse staffing, and workload?
Managing a diverse workforce and developing
diversity programs? Human resources budgeting
and productivity analysis? The unionization
of physicians and nurses? Strategies for
retaining valuable staffCases that illustrate
key concepts are included, along with
exercises that allow readers to apply and
practice the information given.

Strategic Human Resource Management in
Health Care
Introduction to Health Care Management,
Fourth Edition is a concise, reader-friendly,
introductory healthcare management text that
covers a wide variety of healthcare settings,
from hospitals to nursing homes and clinics.
Filled with examples to engage the reader's
imagination, the important issues in
healthcare management, such as ethics, cost
management, strategic planning and marketing,
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information technology, and human resources,
are all thoroughly covered. Guidelines and
rubrics along with numerous case studies make
this text both student-friendly and teacherfriendly. It is the perfect resource for
students of healthcare management, nursing,
allied health, business administration,
pharmacy, occupational therapy, public
administration, and public health.

Human Resource Management in Health
Care: Principles and Practice
Instructor Resources: Tranisition Guide,
Instructor's Manual, PowerPoint Slides, Case
Studies, TestBank, Traditional Syllabus, and
an 8-week online course Syllabus

To Err Is Human
The rapid growth of home health care has
raised many unsolved issues and will have
consequences that are far too broad for any
one group to analyze in their entirety. Yet a
major influence on the safety, quality, and
effectiveness of home health care will be the
set of issues encompassed by the field of
human factors research--the discipline of
applying what is known about human
capabilities and limitations to the design of
products, processes, systems, and work
environments. To address these challenges,
the National Research Council began a
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multidisciplinary study to examine a diverse
range of behavioral and human factors issues
resulting from the increasing migration of
medical devices, technologies, and care
practices into the home. Its goal is to lay
the groundwork for a thorough integration of
human factors research with the design and
implementation of home health care devices,
technologies, and practices. On October 1 and
2, 2009, a group of human factors and other
experts met to consider a diverse range of
behavioral and human factors issues
associated with the increasing migration of
medical devices, technologies, and care
practices into the home. This book is a
summary of that workshop, representing the
culmination of the first phase of the study.

Introduction to Health Care Management
Written for practitioners and students in
health-related disciplines, this practical
hands-on guide to human resources, covers
such topics as recruitment, compensation and
benefits, training, termination, legal
issues, labor unions, and more. Each chapter
is introduced by a case study related to the
material that follows. The case study is
resolved by the end of each chapter and
includes expert commentary and practical
suggestions that can be used in the real
world. Chapters also feature learning
objectives, questions for review and
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discussion, key terms, and spotlight on
customer service. Numerous examples, sample
forms and documents are also included. The
Third Edition includes new employment related
legislation and case law, including the
Health Insurance Portability and
Accountability Act (HIPAA), a new chapter on
the impact and effect of social media, more
in depth and updated treatment of privacy and
sexual harassment, expanded discussion of
succession planning, and much more.

Human Resources in Healthcare
McConnell provides a resource for healthcare
department managers who must relate to and
work with their HR departments and manage
their personnel. He explores strategies to
gain the most value out of an organization's
HR department.

Fundamentals of Human Resources in
Healthcare
Strategic management of HR in health care is
important in delivering high-quality patient
care. This volume of Advances in Health Care
Management which focuses on Human Resource
Management aims to explore the strategic role
that HRM can play in delivering high quality
and affordable health care.

The Health Care Manager's Human
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Resources Handbook
Encyclopaedia of Occupational Health
and Safety: The body, health care,
management and policy, tools and
approaches
Light on complex theoretical language, this
relevant, accessible text offers a hands-on
approach to studying human resources in
various healthcare systems such as hospitals,
integrated healthcare systems, managed care
settings, private practices, and public
health clinics. The book can be used as a
stand-alone textbook in undergraduate or
graduate level courses on human resources.
With its practice-oriented approach, it is
also a valuable resource for current health
care organizations.

Management of Hospitals and Health
Services
A copy of this current textbook can be
checked out for 2-hours at the Reserve Desk.
If it is unavailable, you may place a hold to
get on the waiting list.

Basic Concepts of Health Care Human
Resource Management
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Revised and expanded, this edition provides
comprehensive coverage of occupational health
and safety. A new CD-ROM version is available
which provides the benefits of computerassisted search capabilities.

Encyclopedia of Health Care Management
Basic Concepts of Health Care Human Resource
Management, Second Edition is a comprehensive
overview of the role of Human Resource
Management (HRM) in all aspects of healthcare
management. Beginning with a survey of HRM,
from its beginnings to present-day trends,
the text moves on to cover state and federal
healthcare laws, codes of ethics, staffing
organizations, training and development,
employee relations, and long-term planning.
The Second Edition continues to provide the
essential tools and strategies for HRM
personnel to become empowered custodians of
change in any healthcare organization. Taking
into account the increasing diversity of
patients and employees, the effects of
technology and globalization on healthcare
delivery, the credentialing of health care
providers, and the measurement of labor
productivity and much more, this text is an
essential resource for HRM students and
practitioners alike.

Health Care Financing Review
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Todays healthcare supervisors are
continuously faced with smaller budgets,
fewer workers, greater responsibilities and
time pressure. The all new Fifth Edition of
Umikers Management Skills for the New Health
Care Supervisor continues to provide valuable
information for future health care managers
and supervisors who must address these
challenges daily. Written primarily for those
who have little to no management training,
Umikers offers practical suggestions for
improving effectiveness both as a supervisor
and as an organization. Ideal for students in
junior undergraduate, community, and career
college programs, author Charles McConnell
maintains Bill Umikers clear, jargon-free
writing style.

Introduction to Health Care Management
Strategic Human Resources Management in
Health Services Organizations
This book analyses how the current regulatory
processes and practices related to key
aspects of the management of the health
professions may facilitate or inhibit the
development of effective responses to
challenges facing health care systems in
Europe. The authors document how health care
systems in Europe are confronting existing
challenges in relation to the health
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workforce and identify the strategies that
are likely to be most effective in optimizing
the management of health professionals in the
future.

List of Journals Indexed for MEDLINE
In the United States, health care devices,
technologies, and practices are rapidly
moving into the home. The factors driving
this migration include the costs of health
care, the growing numbers of older adults,
the increasing prevalence of chronic
conditions and diseases and improved survival
rates for people with those conditions and
diseases, and a wide range of technological
innovations. The health care that results
varies considerably in its safety,
effectiveness, and efficiency, as well as in
its quality and cost. Health Care Comes Home
reviews the state of current knowledge and
practice about many aspects of health care in
residential settings and explores the shortand long-term effects of emerging trends and
technologies. By evaluating existing systems,
the book identifies design problems and
imbalances between technological system
demands and the capabilities of users. Health
Care Comes Home recommends critical steps to
improve health care in the home. The book's
recommendations cover the regulation of
health care technologies, proper training and
preparation for people who provide in-home
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care, and how existing housing can be
modified and new accessible housing can be
better designed for residential health care.
The book also identifies knowledge gaps in
the field and how these can be addressed
through research and development initiatives.
Health Care Comes Home lays the foundation
for the integration of human health factors
with the design and implementation of home
health care devices, technologies, and
practices. The book describes ways in which
the Agency for Healthcare Research and
Quality (AHRQ), the U.S. Food and Drug
Administration (FDA), and federal housing
agencies can collaborate to improve the
quality of health care at home. It is also a
valuable resource for residential health care
providers and caregivers.
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